
 

 

 
 
 

PRESS STATEMENT FROM OUR CEO, VASCO F BORGES 
 

 
 

 
SEPTEMBER 18, 2017 
  
Dear Travel Partners, 
 
Hurricane Irma has passed through the Turks and Caicos and we are relieved to 
confirm all our team and their families are in good health and high spirits, and have 
only experienced some damage to their houses and property.  
 
Overall we were spared the worst and Beach Enclave sustained no structural 
damages, only extensive landscaping damage. To this end, our properties will close 
to allow time to complete the necessary repairs and cleanup. We plan to re-open all 
9 of our villas located on the North Shore on October 12, 2017.   
 
Our amazing Beach Enclave team is already on-site working to deliver an even 
better experience than before. We have fully resumed administrative office 
functions including reservations. We are contacting guests and travel professionals 
who are booked to arrive over the period of closure to reschedule their stays.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you back soon to Beach Enclave, the best way to 
support our beautiful island is to include Providenciales in your clients’ upcoming 
travel plans. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vasco F. Borges 
Co-Founder and CEO 
Beach Enclave	


